
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY. MARCH 13, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 13 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

 

Coming from Chicago to northeast Wisconsin, In Chicago I listened to Moody most days 

as it was such a comfort and means of spiritual growth in my life.  My first days in a 

remote area up here seemed so desolate as I could not find a Christian station. Deeply 

encouraged when a neighbor told me about WRVM, I've been listening since 1975. 

 

Many thanks to WRVM and its supporters. WRVM has seen me through many ups and 

downs.  I love the music, Turning Point, Insight for Living and Truth for Life.  There are 

also other programs that have influenced my life and drawn me closer to the 

LORD.  They are too many to list. 

 

May the Lord continue to work through your broadcasts to draw others to you bringing 

them encouragement and a closer walk with Christ.  Best of all, may others be drawn to 

our Lord through all the work and sacrifices you put forth. 

MAYBE YOUR NEIGHBOR IS SEARCHING FOR A CHRISTIAN RADIO STATION TO LISTEN TO. 

YOUR HELP IN TELLING OTHERS NOT ONLY HELPS US BUT COULD BE A GREAT BLESSING 

TO THOSE YOU TELL. 

A LISTENER EMAILED ME THIS WEEK TO SAY HE HAS NOW PUT DOOR HANGERS 

PROMOTING WRVM ON 2,000 HOMES IN THE CITY OF HOWARD! IT’S HIS MINISTRY TO DO 

THIS. PRAY THAT SOME WILL TUNE IN AND FIND ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS THEY HAVE. 

I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU IN MARCH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


